January 21, 2021

To: Valerie Hale
Crossville City Clerk
392 N. Main St.
Crossville, TN 38555

From: Eldridge Properties, TGP
(John Eldridge, Brad Eldridge & Kyle Eldridge)
PO Box 434
Crossville, TN 38557
(931) 260-5069 - bradeldridge21@yahoo.com

Request for Annexation

On September 25, 2020 Eldridge Properties purchased two adjoining Lots
on Lantana Rd. here in Crossville. These Lots are identified as Map:126
Parcels: 023.00 & 023.01 (also know as 1997 Lantana Road). Please see
attached property data sheets.

We are requesting that the City of Crossville annex both of these Lots into
the city limits. Our hopes and plans are to develop these 6.5 acre tracts into
residential housing. We would also request that these residential houses be
able to access the City Water, Sewer and Trash services.

Please let me know if you need additional information from us or if there is
any thing else that we need to do at this time for this request to be possibly
granted. I can be reached at the above number or email address.

Thank you,

~ BradEldridge
(Managing Partner)




